
ALLTEL Communications
1 Allied Drive
Little Rock, AR  72203-2177

501-905-8000

June 25, 2004

Office of the Secretary
Federal Communications Commission
Washington, D.C. 20554

ATTN:  Common Carrier Bureau

This letter is issued on behalf of KIN Network, Inc. ("KINNET"), bearing F.C.C. No. 1.

The purpose of this letter is to notify the Commission that KINNET’s costs have not changed since the last filing made on
February 23, 2004, which reduced switched access rates.  Therefore no rate changes are warranted for KINNET at this
time.

This letter has been filed electronically using the F.C.C.’s ETF system.  Any questions or comments concerning
this filing should be directed to Mr. Chris Cranford at the address listed at the top or at telephone number
(501)905-6856.  Mr. Cranford’s FAX number is (501)905-5087.

Respectfully submitted,

David Bartlett
Assistant Vice President- Federal Regulatory Affairs
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